
 

 

HPHC Seattle, WA: December 18, our True Mother will be coming to America  
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
November 26, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving experiencing the love of our Heavenly Parent through the 

people you love. For my family, we spend our Thanksgiving together, from preparing the meal to 

consuming them to clean up. We did not have any guest. Sun Mi joined us by phone even before we 

started our dinner. It was an amazing day! 

 

We celebrated keeping in mind the families of our Brothers - Brian Granstrom, Shigeru Araki and 

Michael Fisher who are still in the hospital. We keep praying for them and their families that in the midst 

of the difficulty they are going through, they can experience God, True Parents and Jesus' love and find a 

reason or two to be grateful. 

 

We are soon to welcome the last month of this year 2021, yes December 2021 is next week. we have two 

major events happening in this month. On December 5 in Korea (December 4 here in America), True 

Mother is holding a Rally of Hope in Korea. A delegation of around 80 pastors and ministers from 

America will be joining the event. May they all be protected as they travel and that the whole event will 

be successful. 

 

December 18, our True Mother will be coming to America. While she is here, we will be holding a 

Blessing Fest online. We are all encouraged to organize watch party and invite all that we can invite to 

join and introduce them to the Blessing. The link to register as watch party host is as follows. 

 

Blessing Fest Marriage for Peace Watch Party Host Form 

 

The form is simple and will allow HQ to estimate the reach and engagement, and connect directly with 

the Watch Party Hosts as needed. 

 

To close this letter, I would like to share the following Bible verse: 

"Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways 

submit to him, and he will make your paths straight." 

 

May God's Blessing be upon you! 

 

Sincerely with love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo -Pastor 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattle HPHC@gmail.com 






